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Sir, I would love to come to this meeting in Greencastle about the new Storm Drain Tax, but like 
some many people,  work for a living. I would think about using some of my leave, but you are 
not allowing us ask questions  or make comments. This is another unfunded mandate,  which is 
driving people out of Franklin county and out of the Pennsylvania. We built here, think we would 
retire here, but not with all these new taxes. We have work longer than we wanted too,  to keep 
what we have. This storm drain tax is another example of a tax for service we will never use. 


